UNITED SYATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 11
788 RUCOSEVELY ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINDIS 0137

Raant

DEC 2 o 1890
Docket No. 50-29%
Docket No, 50304

Commonwealth Edison Compeny

ATIN: Mr, Cordell Reed
Senfor Vice President

Opus West 111

1400 Opus Place

Downers Grove, IL 60515

Gentlemen:

The Nuclear Rc?ulatory Comnission recently received an allegation (AMS No.
R111-80-A-0125) concerning alleged drug sales by a Zion Station employee, After
a review of your investigation we concluded that there are no safety concerns
stated and there 1s no regulatory basis for further action on our part,

Your investigation indicated that the named individua)l did not work at the Zion
Station and in fact has never been badged at Zion,

We found your investigation to be sufficient to support your conclusions and
have no additional questions regarding this matter. We request that you retain
the supporting documentation for your investigation of this allegation for a
minimum of one year from the date of this letter,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this
letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Your coovperation 1s appreciated.

Sincerely,

L. Robert greger‘ Chief

reactor Programs Branch

cc: M, Wallace, Vice President, PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear Licensing Manager
T. Joyce, Station Manager
R, Chrzanowski.vfggulatory Assurance Supervisor
GCO/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, Byron
Richard Hubbard
J. W, McCaffrey, Chief, Public Utilities Division
Mayor, City of Zion
Chandu Patel, LPM, NRR
Robert Newmann, 0ffice of Public
Counsel, State of I11nois Center
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